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May 13, 2018
Ohio Senate Insuance & Finance Institutions Committee
RE:  SB 265

To Whom It May Concern:

I am submitting this letter in reference to your consideration of SB 265.  I am the daughter of a previous patient of Debra J. Barnette, PharmD.  In 2003, my mother, Marjie Craig, received a kidney due to FSGS end stage renal disease.  She progressed nicely from the procedure and was followed regularly by the nephrology team at Wake Forest Baptist Medical Center in Winston-Salem, NC.  Shortly after her transplant, she began having atrial fibrillation issues and was also seen by a cardiologist at the same location.  He prescribed an anticoagulant, Warfarin.  It was at that time we were introduced to Debra Barnette.  The relationship my mother developed with Ms. Barnette was the most valuable of any of the associations at the hospital.  Each week she would sit with my mother, test her INR level, and explain the course of action she should take regarding the daily dosage of Warfarin.  She was instrumental in helping us understand the many changes her body was going through and helped educate us regarding the proper ways to monitor and control her levels through proper meal planning.  She made the entire process more understandable for both my mother and me. 
Ms. Barnette provided much more than just blood levels.  She provided an understanding of my mother’s condition which allowed us to conform to the steps necessary to keep her levels under control.  My mother looked forward to meeting with her and truly valued her recommendations.  I am certain my mother did as well as she did due to the care that was given by Ms. Barnette.  We found this relationship to be invaluable in her ongoing treatment.  My mother was a very proactive patient and if she understood what was being required of her, she made sure she followed the path exactly.  That’s what we received with Ms. Barnette.  Her professional guidance regarding my mother’s condition helped her maintain healthy levels for many years.  
In closing, we will never be able to convey our gratitude for the services that were provided by Ms. Barnette.  The program she led at Wake Forest Baptist Medical Center was invaluable to my mother’s well being and care.  Every hospital should offer patients theses services.  It is for these reasons, I am respectfully requesting your consideration of SB 265.  What an impact this decision will have on so many who need these services and care.

Best Regards,

Pamela Miller



